
 

January 16, 2025 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

P. J. Tower, 

Dalal Street, 

Mumbai 400 001  

 

Sub: Outcome of the Meeting of the Board of Directors 

 

Reference: Regulation 51(2) of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015, as amended (“SEBI Listing Regulations”) 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 

In terms of provisions of Regulation 51(2) and Part B of Schedule III of the SEBI Listing Regulations, we 

wish to inform you that based on the recommendation of the Nomination & Remuneration Committee, the 

Board of Directors at their meeting held today, i.e. Thursday, January 16, 2025, have considered and 

approved re-appointment of Mr. Arijit Sanyal (DIN: 08386684) as the Managing Director & CEO  of the 

Company for a period of five years commencing from January 17, 2025, to January 16, 2030, subject to 

approval of Shareholders of the Company. 

  

This intimation will also be available on the website of the Company at https://credila.com/about/investor-

relation.html 

 

We request you to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours Faithfully,  

For Credila Financial Services Limited  

(Formerly known as HDFC Credila Financial Services Limited) 

 

 

 

Karishma Jhaveri  

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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